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March 5, 2014  

 

 

NOTICE TO PRODUCERS 

 

 

Due to increased demand and growth, SaskMilk is 

implementing a quota increase of 1% effective April 1, 

2014. Producers should make plans to fill this additional 

quota allocation when it is issued.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact 

Directors of the Board or the SaskMilk office. Director 

contact information is available in the monthly newsletter 

and on the website at http://www.saskmilk.ca. 

 

 


